10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 January 1988
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Thank you for your letter of 6 January, and for sending
me a copy of your letter to Duke Hussey which I have read

with great interest.

I am most grateful to you for your good wishes and
congratulations. Your own work to promote higher standards
and civilised values has been tireless over many years and I,
in turn, send you my very best wishes for 1988 and the years

to come.

Mrs Mary Whitehouse, CBE.




